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13.0 URBAN IMPAIRED STREAM SUBMISSIONS 

The project is not located within the direct watershed of an urban impaired stream or stream segment, as 

determined by reviewing the Urban Impaired Stream list included in Maine Department of Environmental 

Protection Chapter 502, amended on May 23, 2018.  As such, the urban impaired stream standard does 

not apply to the project.   


